Erirr COUNTY LEGISI.ATURE

HonN. LYNNE DIXON

May 24, 2018 LEGISLATOR
DisTRICT 9

Commissioner Bill Geary

Erie County Department of Public Works
95 Franklin Street

Buffalo, New York 14202

car Cornmissioner Geary:

| am requesting the Administration and Pubiic Works officials come to the next Energy and Environment
Commiittee to provide us updated irformation on several road projects.

First, | would like to know a firm plan and date for when a public information session will be held to
share with residents what to expect with Lake Avenue road repair and infrastructure improvements. As
you know, the Erie County Legislature approved funding for this project more than two years ago. While
[ understand the railroads presenl a challenge, this should NOT prevent the other work from going
forward, and certainly shouldn't be a roadblock to sharing with residents the plans for that road.

Secondly, | would like to be macde aware of the timetable for the broader road construction plans this
summer. For example, when will work begin on Lakeview Road? How long do you expect that project to

last? What about other planned repaving projects in Erie County?

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerel

Fistrict #9

cc: Legislator John Bruso, Chair Energy & Environment
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